301 South Main Street PO Box 849 Elkton, KY 42220

August 11, 2009

Ms. Vicki Myers Assistant Superintendent Todd County Schools 205 Airport Road Elkton, KY 42220

Dear Ms. Vicki Myers:

I am writing to request that my children be allowed to remain at North Todd Elementary School. Their names are Isaiah Dycus, 2nd grade, Zachary Dycus, Kindergarten, and Elijah Dycus, Pre-School. When Isaiah started school South Todd was over-crowded and he was asked to attend North Todd. Since that time Zachary and Elijah have started school at North Todd as well. I feel that changing schools could negatively affect their eagerness to attend. Thank you for your consideration.

Courtney Dycus

To Whom It- May Concern, At the end of last school year, I moved to a South Toold Elementary School Bone Thy son (Bret Hembree) was allowed to finish out the end of the year at north Todd. I am requesting that he be allowed to remain out north Took. This will be his last year there. He has spent most of his time there. They are fully aware of his problems + needs. And they have been incredible with helping me with him, as well as helping him. I have concerns about placing him in unfamiliar grounds out this point. Please contact me cut 270-305-9293. to let me know of your decision, if I am not there, my mother will an sever. A message can be left with her. Inank you, Lee Amn Jackson

Todd Co. Board of Education,

Brian M. Mason attended North Todd from Pre School to 2008 at witch time Brian was moved to South Todd, This was very difficult for Brian, He was not happy at South Todd his grades dropped and no longer wanted to go to school. He has one more year and would like to return to North Todd before moving on to the Middle School.

Thank you,

615-681-2874

Brian and Rhonda Mason